
Dear Colleagues,

We are happy to be with you at this new volume. With the beginning of the new year we
design a new internet site. By the help of this online system manuscript submission, review
process, editorial decisions, comments as well as resubmission of revised manuscripts by the
authors will also be completed online. The time between submission and publication will thus
be shortened significantly. 

Authors, reviewers and editors will all have access to the same online system. In order to log
onto this newly designed site just connect to:

http://www.turkishneurosurgery.org.tr

We wish you a happy new year.

Editor

Kemal Benli
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